
Principal Email Home June 15, 2021 
 
Dear Knoxdale families, 
 
We are almost at the end of the school year. I would like to thank parents and guardians for 
your support through this remote learning period.  
 
As indicated in my Principal’s email from June 11, we want to provide students with an 
opportunity to come to school to drop off Chromebooks and retrieve personal belongings before 
the summer. We also want to provide an opportunity for our grade 6 students to say goodbye to 
their educators, take a picture with them and pick up their leaving certificates. 
 
To allow for this, June 24th and 25th have now been designated as asynchronous learning days 
for all elementary students, including those attending in-person specialized program classes. 
This will allow us to support students with the following: 
  

 The return of any borrowed learning materials and equipment including devices and 
mobile hotspots, 

 The retrieval of personal belongings left in schools prior to the April break, 
 Any in person recognition events and activities for those students in the grade leaving 

the school for September, and  
 Allow staff time to complete final end of year tasks. 

 
An earlier email sent Friday, June 11, I shared with you a Save-the-Date plan. In light of the 
newly added asynchronous days on June 24 and 25, the new plan is as follows: 
June 23: Grade 6 Virtual Leaving Ceremony (time to be determined, note date change) 
June 23: Report Cards will be emailed to parents/guardians (Please have your student's OEN 
on hand to access report card) 
June 24: Grade 6 ONLY Chromebook drop off and leaving certificate and awards pick up day, 
between 9:00-11:00 am 
June 24: Grades Kinder-Grade 5 Chromebook drop off and personal belongings pick up 
between 12:00 noon - 2:00 pm 
More details and a reminder regarding our drop-off/pick-up procedure to follow in an email later 
this week. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Chouinard 
Principal 
Knoxdale P.S 
 


